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PRESS RELEASE 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

RE: Ancient Roots Israel International Conference 2023 

Ancient Roots Israel is planning a conference for 2023!  

Remember at the end of ARI2020, when we all stood up and committed to help create 

the next international herbal conference? Well, now is the time to make good on your 

promise! 

We need your help! 

ARI needs scouts for possible conference locations; to take pictures of the locale and 

confirm that it meets our needs. We also need help with the financial components, 

seeking sponsors, vendors, sourcing conference materials and more. 

Please contact us at info@ancientrootsisrael.com to be part of the ARI 2023 

Volunteer Organizing Team! 

 

 


